Victor Valley Gem and Mineral Club 15056 B Seventh Street Victorville, CA 92325 760.243.2330

Dear Dealer,

It is our pleasure to announce that for the first time since 2009 the Victor Valley Gem and Mineral Club will be hosting a Gem and Mineral Show. This event will take place on November $15^{\rm th}$ and $16^{\rm th}$ 2014.

We are inviting you to this show as a vendor and offering you a very special booth fee for our first year. The fees will be increased next year to compete with other shows in the area. Our show is located in an excellent spot in the middle of the Victor Valley area at major crossroads of Bear Valley Rd and Apple Valley Rd. where our show will be held at the Victor Valley Museum. This intersection services Hesperia, Apple Valley, and Victorville and many vehicles travel it every day. There is a major shopping center on the corner, a convalescent hospital next to it, and a retirement community across from it. We promise to do an excellent job of advertising with signers at all four corners, flyers, utility bill postings, and ads in the major newspapers. We want you to do well; so we do well.

Please complete and sign two copies of the contracts and return both copies with your fee no later than September, 30, 2014. The contract is available on our web site.

This is an outdoor/indoor show. All spaces are \$50.00. There is a colonnade running on three sides of the building under the eaves providing shade and a nice walking area that is available for tables only. Tables must be furnished by the vendor. We will feature a raffle, spin the wheel, silent auction, grab bags, displays and demonstration inside. We will require a copy of your current California Resale Seller's Permit. This may be obtained on line free of cost.

Our application, map, contract, etc. can be downloaded at vvgmc.org/gem-show or by scanning by QR.

If you have any questions or concerns about the show, space size, contract payment, etc. please do not hesitate to contact me, Cyndy M. Mandell at cynmandell@me.com or 760.508.1080.

Remember, you and your helpers are invited to a BBQ dinner on Friday evening.

Sincerely,

Cyndy M. Mandell VVGMC Chairperson

